
 

 

 
 

Charleton C of E Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 18th October 2024 

Dear families,   

What a busy and wonderful week it has been!  

Firstly, we want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who joined us for the Harvest Festival 
celebrations on Monday. Your generous donations have now been delivered to the local food bank, where 
they will make a real difference in our community. We are so grateful for your kindness and support. 

It was also lovely to meet many of you at Parents' Evening to discuss your children's positive start to the 
school year. If you were unable to make an appointment, please don’t worry—just speak to a member of staff 
and we will be more than happy to arrange an alternative time. We are looking forward to seeing more of you 
this Wednesday for the remaining appointments.  

The Forest School sessions were certainly wet this week, but the children had a fantastic time, nonetheless, 
embracing the great outdoors in truly adventurous spirit!  

We also welcomed some visitors from the Trust to the school this week, who were very impressed with the 
warm, positive culture they saw throughout the school. We were incredibly proud to showcase the children's 
hard work, and we know it was a true reflection of our school’s vibrant learning environment. 

Additionally, Reverend Mark paid us a visit to complete a learning walk and to speak to some of the children 
about the school’s vision and values, which is a key part of our identity as a Church of England school. It was 
a valuable opportunity for reflection and learning, and the children responded thoughtfully and 
enthusiastically. 

A highlight of the week was Start Point's trip to the Golden Hind. The children had an amazing time exploring 
the ship, and we are especially thankful to the parents who helped with transport. Your support helped to 
keep costs down, and we are incredibly grateful to all those who gave their time to make this exciting 
experience possible. 

Finally, on Monday, we would like to invite you in for our Praise Worship at 2:50 to celebrate the stars of the 
week.  

Thank you all once again for your continued support. We look forward to an equally exciting week ahead! 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Ruston  

  

 

 

 

 



Dates for the Diary 

Friday 18th October – Year 5 & 6 Swimming 

Tuesday 22nd October- Whole school Estuary Welly Walk  

Tuesday 22nd October- PTA School Autumn Disco  

Wednesday 23rd October- Parent Consultations evening  

Friday 25th October – Year 5 & 6 Swimming (last session) 

Half Term – 28th October to 1st November 

Wednesday 6th November- Flu immunisations  

Wednesday 13th November- Tempest Photos  

Wednesday 6th November- Forest School  

Friday 22nd November- PTA bake sale  

Tuesday 3rd December- Christmas Fair  

Wednesday 11th December- Christmas Dinner (wear a Christmas jumper)  

Thursday 12th December- Christmas jumper day  

Thursday 12th December- Start Point nativity (2:30 at St Marys)  

Monday 16th December- Whole School Christmas Carols (2:30 in the school hall)  

 

 

Friday PE after school club updates  

We are delighted to share some exciting updates about our Friday Sports Club! Thanks to our partnership with Premier 

Sports, we are fortunate enough to have them deliver a breakfast club, lead PE sessions throughout the day, and run an 

after-school club each Friday. 

In our efforts to make these clubs even more appealing and engaging for more children, we have decided to introduce a 

focus sport each half term. After the upcoming half-term break, the Friday after-school club will focus on gymnastics. 
This club is free for all children, and we hope that many more students will take advantage of this fantastic opportunity to 

try out a new sport, develop their skills, and have fun! We look forward to seeing lots of enthusiastic participation. 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Start Point 

 

The Golden Hind museum trip was amazing! The children thoroughly enjoyed 

exploring the life size replica and we were very proud that they could tell the crew 

member facts about Sir Francis Drake, I think he was very impressed. Thank you so 

much to the parents who drove the children to Brixham, we are so lucky to have this 

support from you all. Forest school was very wet but equally very enjoyable, the 

children made a mud slide resulting in them being hosed down before they went 

home.  

New spellings have been sent home for Year 1 and 2 and sounds to practice for 

Reception.  

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Croft 
We were incredibly proud of the children reading their poems in Church and hope that you 

enjoyed them. We will be sending home a copy of their poems so that all the children get a 

chance to share their poems with you. Forest School was very wet and muddy, but all the 

children had great smiles on their faces and enjoyed weaving or making wooden crafts. Please 

may we remind parents to send in wellies with children on Forest School days. Work is 

continuing on poetry in English, with the children working on their own character for their 

independent write inspired by the Hope-o-potamus. In French, we have been looking at 

‘presenting myself’ and the children have been speaking well on asking how someone is and 

responding appropriately. In music, the children have made a great start this term with 

learning to play the violin.  

 



 
 
 

Stars of the Week 

Start Point’s star of the week goes to Ivy for embracing the wet weather 

being the muddiest child in Forest School! 

Croft’s star of the week goes to Elijah for great pronunciation in 

French! 

 
 

Values of the Week 

 

In Start Point, the value of friendship goes to Olivia for showing 

friendship to others in the class. 

In Croft, the values of Friendship and kindness goes to Abi. 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Our attendance target is 98% 

Our whole school attendance is currently 93.8% 

 

Class attendance is currently: 

Start Point Attendance 91%   Croft Attendance 95% 

 



Home Learning – Start Point 

 
Reading for KS1 and Spellings    

Reception - reading and sound sheets 

 

Home Learning – Croft 

 
Continue to read at home as 
much as you can and regularly 
log onto TTRS for small chunks 
of learning.  Remember to do the 
look, say, cover, say, write 
method for spellings. 
 
 

 

What’s on  

 
 



 

 



 


